CITY OF CONCORD

New Hampshire's Main Street™

City Manager’s Office

Thomas J. Aspell, Jr.
City Manager

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL

DATE: September 30, 2022
FROM: Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager

SUBJECT: Citizen Comments

Recommendation:

Recommend City Council accept this report.

Background:

Attached for your information are citizen comments received during the past month.
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Stevens, Suzanne

From: JLiv Inspirations <jessica@jlivinspirations.com>
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 4:33 PM

To: Gill, David <DGill@ConcordNH.gov>

Subject: Thanks!

{CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Hi David,

Yesterday went really well - Our biggest and best Festival to date! Thank you for everything you and the staff did to
make it a success. John is always pleasant to work with, and Lora is a delight every time we are there for meetings. Jerry
(?) was super helpful during the day, too.

Moving to Keach Park is definitely the best decision we’ve made. Thank you for being so accommodating!

With gratitude,

Jessica Livingston
Pronouns: she, hers {what's this?}

JLiv Inspirations: Nonprofit + Community Event Planning
Director: Concord Multicultural Festival

Outreach + Development: Overcomers Refugee Services
Event Organizer: Herb & Garden Day, Umoja Gala

603.568.5740 {call/text)

jlivinspires.com
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*UPCOMING EVENTS*



Stevens, Suzanne

From: James Rogers <jimrogersO8@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 8:28 AM

To: * City Manager Office

Subject: Temporary Driveway Permit

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Denise and | are planning a landscaping project for our Farmwood Road property. We contacted the planning board and
engineering department for guidance. David and Jennifer could not have been more helpful. David helped me through
the entire process, enduring my steady stream of emails and phone calls. When Denise completed the permit
application we hand delivered it to the engineering department. Jennifer informed us that the app must be completed
online. She allowed Denise to use her computer to complete the application and walked her through the entire process.
Beth in the planning department was equally helpful explaining in detail the requirements needed to complete the
process. Kudos to all of you.

Denise and Jim Rogers.



